
Should Hazards of Bullying Be Taught in Schools? 
 

Introduction  

Bullying is a serious issue that can have long-lasting effects on the wellbeing of children and 

young adults. Although anti-bullying campaigns have been effective in raising awareness, many 

schools are still not teaching students about the hazards of bullying. Instead, they are relying on 

outside organizations and parents to educate their children. But should this be the case? Should 

schools take it upon themselves to make hazards of bullying part of their curriculum? Let's 

explore both sides of this important issue.  

 

Body Paragraph  

It is widely accepted that education is key to preventing and reducing instances of bullying. 

Teaching students what constitutes bullying and why it's wrong can help them recognize when 

they or someone else might be a victim. It gives them an understanding that will help them 

make better decisions in the future. In addition, having these topics taught by teachers in a 

classroom setting provides an opportunity for open dialogue among peers so they can learn 

from each other's experiences with bullying. This builds empathy and understanding between 

students, which helps create a more positive school environment overall.  

Counter Arguments  

It is true that anti-bullying initiatives are important but there are some who argue that teaching 

about the hazards of bullying should not be done in schools because it may lead to further 

victimization or even retaliation against those accused of being bullies. They believe that such 

discussions should take place outside of school hours, with parents or other trusted adults who 

can provide additional guidance and support to those affected by bullying. Additionally, some 

feel that teaching about the hazards of bullying detracts from valuable instructional time as there 

are already so many subjects being taught in school today and adding more would just add 

more stress to the students who are trying to juggle all the material they need to learn for their 

classes.  

Conclusion:  

Bullying is a serious problem that has lasting effects on individuals and society at large, which is 

why it's important for schools to address this issue head-on rather than leaving it up to outside 

sources or parents alone. Educating students about the hazards of bullying can give them an 

understanding that will help them recognize when someone might be a victim and how best to 

respond if they find themselves in such a situation. It also provides an opportunity for open 

dialogue among peers so they can learn from each other while building empathy between 

students which helps create a more positive school environment overall. Ultimately, including 

discussion about the hazards of bullying as part of coursework could prove beneficial for both 

students and society alike. 

 


